
5 Cameron Street

Sonia,

Please withdraw my appeal for 5 Cameron Street without prejudice.  It was not financially feasible to make the changes that were suggested by the board at the last
meeting. 

Many thanks to you and the board for your time with this matter.

Regards,

Dorothy A Pipher
40 Chippewa Drive
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532

Dotty Pipher <dap2018@yahoo.com>
Mon 10/23/2023 10:59 AM

To:Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>;

Cc:WILLIAM MAJOR <majorcon@aol.com>;


